
                                                                 
 Once again, we praise God for another great Vacation Bible School.  Led 
by Karen Wall, we had a host of leaders and helpers enabling children to have a 
great experience in coming to learn more about our awesome God through a 
variety of opportunities.  Throughout this newsletter you can read of other excit-
ing happenings in the life of our church during a very busy month of June.  In 
addition to a very successful VBS, 15 women from our church attended the Re-
gional ABW Conference at our Cross Wind Conference Center, and 14 women 
were participants in the Womenõs Day at the National Biennial meeting in Over-
land Park.  I am filled with a great sense of appreciation for the 20 members of 

our church family who volunteered to help with the Biennial Hospitality committee, a 
major responsibility for Mary Etta and myself. 

These past weeks have truly been a month of unique and quality opportunities 
for inspiration, growth, and witness to the presence of God in our lives and church.   To 
all of you I voice my heartfelt thanks for your involvement and support of these areas of 
ministry, giving God all praise for what you all are doing in our church and world! 

 Blessings upon you all .    

                                                                                                                                                   
                   

Dates to Remember ð  

¶ July 4thñIndependence Dayð Happy 4th of July! 

¶ July 13th ñMenõs Breakfast  7:30 AM @ JTõs 

¶ July 17thñWomen Sewing for Others 

¶ July 28thñAll church Pot Luck Dinner  
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фΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ŀƴŘ ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ ǳƴǝƭ [ŀōƻǊ 5ŀȅ 
ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ Ǝƻ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǝƳŜΦ  Iƻǿ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƎǊŀǘŜŦǳƭ 
ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴŎŜ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ƛƴ DƻŘΩǎ 
IƻǳǎŜ ƻƴ Iƛǎ 5ŀȅΗ 

DE SOTO BAPTISTõS  OWN  TO BLESS OUR PULPIT!  

July will find the Copelandõs enjoying 2 vacation Sundays away enjoying the great 
American sport of baseball, and while traveling to Wichita and Dallas to be with family 
and watch Jonny compete, our congregation will be privileged and blessed to hear Godõs 
Word through two of our own. . . and Clausie Smith, who through the years has become 
òone of oursó!  On July 7th,  CLAUSIE SMITH will again be in the pulpit; and on the 
21st KARL BEESLEY will bring forth the message. 

On July 28th they will be in Phoenix, where Mary Etta will attend her first meeting as a 
member of the National Board of American Baptist Women, and speaking on that Sun-
day will be  JO SWEATT.  It is truly a joy for your Pastor to know that in his absence 
we are so fortunate to have these individuals . 



Monday Evening  

Every Monday even-
ing 

 @ 6:30 P.M.  in the new 
conference room 

 

Contact Karen Wall or Mary Etta Copeland  

____________________ 

Monday Evenings  

6:30 PM 

  In the Galen Weese room 

 

    Contact Pastor Copeland   
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July 2013 DE SOTO BAPTIST CHURCH 

   

    July  13th  

   at 7:30 A.M.  

  

    Meet for breakfast at JTõs in De Soto 

                 All men welcome! 

 

Month of April 

  

Balance forward             $ 19,007.45 

Deposits                         $ 13,800.50 

Disbursements               $ 11,162.83  

Ending balance              $  21,645.12  

 

Church improvement fund   $   8,075.75 

Money Market        $ 18,003.20 

 

THE SCRIP PROGRAM  -  These are gift cards that are 
available to numerous merchants such as Applebeeès  - 
Chiliès ã On the Border ã Long Horn 
Steak House ã Borders ã Kohlès ã Pizza 
Hut ã Panera Bread ã Red Lobster/Olive 
Garden ã Wal-Mart.   

           These merchants donate a portion of each pur-
chase back to our church.  

Contact Rick and Monica Walker for more details. 
Some cards are available immediately.  Other mer-

chants may be available upon request.  Order todayΗ    

Women Sewing for Others  

Will  meet July 17th 1:00 -3:00   

Coming event ! . . . Be watching August newsletter 

for information on our annual ALL CHURCH BIRTH-
DAY PARTY which benefits the Special Project of 
ABW of the Central Region, which this year is building 
a fence around the Mintende school for girls in Africa, 
needed for the protection of both students and staff. 

              

           Please join us  

    Sunday, July 28  

          immediately  

           after church. 

       

 

 

                                             
www.desotobaptistchurch.com  

Prayer Shawl recipients Helen Edwards, Jeff & Sharon Coatney and Linda 
Flowers proudly wear their shawls given to them with love through The Do-
ers Payer Shawl Ministryñ As a person crochets, knits, knots or weaves a Prayer 
Shawl, she is in prayer for the person who is to receive it.  òMay the one who receives 
this shawl be cradled in hope, kept in joy, graced with peace, and wrapped in 
love. Blessed Be!"  

ÛThe DoersÜ 

 



DE SOTO BAPTIST CHURCH 
JULY 2013 

 

God is Real ! 

God is awesome! 

God 

Is 

Strong! 

      Vacation Bible School 

God is in 
charge!  

God is with us ! 


